CPV - Submission 17

From: Inquiry into the Commercial Passenger Vehicle Industry Act 2017 Compensation

Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 12:09 AM
To: taxiinquiry
Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Commercial Passenger Vehicle Industry Act

2017 Reforms

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Commercial Passenger Vehicle Industry Act 2017 Reforms
Mr Steven McDougall

T:
E

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am in the middle of selling my family home to try and clear up some of the left over debt and releave some
of the stress coursed by the forced buy back of my license. I don't know of any operator asking for the very
low figure we ended up

recieving when our values were 4 to 5 times the amount before the inquiry.

Q1:X Owner Operator.

Q2:The government has set up old taxi operators leaving many drowing in a sea of left over debt, when
many new operators have come in with lower overheads.

Q3:I was forced out the the industry as bank would not lend money for a new car. I still have 400000 dollars
to pay back.

Q4:Very poor service, felt like they were talking down to you when you rang them with an inquiry.
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